
Kathy Lantry  

 

Hope you will leave the Snelling and Charles intersection as is. 

 

As a bicycle rider, the proposed crossing at Snelling and Charles does not look good and safe. I do make 

trips along the University Ave. corridor. 

 

Would rather go up to Thomas where there are traffic lights: less hassle crossing the street. 

 

When driving, traffic lights at the Charles and Snelling intersection is too close to other lights for 

reasonable traffic flow coordination. 

 

I do attend funerals at the Snelling and Charles funeral home.  

Making a left turn from south bound Snelling is beneficial.   
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